
Program Kickoff For Cub Scout
Leaders
Attention Cub Scout leaders: Please join us at our upcoming
Cub Scout Leader Training Festivals:

Norwood on September 29, Weston on October 13, and Hanover on
October 27!

These  events  are  a  great  chance  for  new  AND  experienced
leaders to kick off the year with basic training to set you up
for success (earn the “Trained” patch for your position),
workshops on a variety of other useful topics, a chance to
pick up leader guides and other resources without a trip to
the council office or Scout store, and delicious food. We’ll
also run a fun program for Cub Scout-age youth while their
parents are getting trained. This festival is a great chance
to meet and share ideas with fellow volunteers.

Registration is open for all three dates: pick the date that
works for you and just come for the sessions you want. We hope
to see you there!
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